From:

To: Clerk - Shared

Subject: Ope Brewing Company

Date: Friday, September 29, 2023 9:49:13 AM
Attachments: Ope Brewing Company.pdf

| feel the times requested for the Ope! Brewing company to have music outside are reasonable and
will not be a problem in the neighborhood.

Thank you

Julianne Opalewski
Driver Manager
Dedicated Operations
608 312 1505 Mobile
414 906 8810 Fax
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City Clerk’s Office
clerk@westalliswi.gov
414.302.8220
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Public Hearing for: Noise Variance for Ope! Brewing Company at 6751 W. Nationai Ave.

IF YOU ARE THE PROPERTY OWNER, PLEASE NOTIFY YOUR TENANTS OF THE PUBLIC HEARING.

The public hearing will take place on October 3, 2023, at 7:00 pm in the Common Council Chambers at
City Hall, located at 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue, West Allis.

The reason for the request is — Outdoor Music

Hours of Request:

Sunday 12PM - 10PM
Monday 4PM - 10PM
Tuesday 4PM - 11PM
Wednesday 4PM - 11PM
Thursday 4PM - 11PM
Friday 12PM - 11PM
Saturday 12PM - 11PM
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If you wish to voice your opinion regarding the requect, you can do so either in person at the pu
hearing or send an email to clerk@westalliswi.gov by 4pm on the date of the hearing.

(You are not required to attend or submit any information.)

If you choose to attend the public hearing, please park in the parking lot behind and to the south of the
building.

Enter the building through the glass doors and walk straight ahead to the Common Council chambers.
(You will have to walk through several doors before you get to the chambers.)

Once there, have a seat and wait for the public hearing to be called.
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